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Clubhouse Phone Number 

845-728-0084 

Bethlehem Rod & 

Gun Club 

 

Welcome Back Everyone! ! ! 
I hope everyone has a happy and healthy 2022. 

As a reminder, newsletter additions are welcomed via email at 

jmm130@gmail.com 

Names of who is in pictures and details about the event is appreciated.  

A big thanks to my normal contributors. 

 

 
 

 
 

Now, it’s time to catch up.... 

mailto:jmm130@gmail.com
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Pig Roast October 23, 2021 
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Presidents Club Raffle  
Tickets sales for both the President's A & B Club went on sale January 8th  

 
Ticket sales will be first come first serve every  

Saturday from 10 am until 2 pm thereafter. 
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Fishing Derby October 24, 2021 
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Bounty of the Harvest Dinner 

Hi All, 
 
   Bethlehem Rod and Gun Club will again hold its annual Bounty of the 
Harvest Dinner this Spring. The Date is April 23rd, 2022. Please mark it on 
your calendar. We have kept the cost at $10 and it is only open 
to members and their families.  
   So far we have Whitetail Venison, Pheasant, Trout, Pollock, and cod 
donated. Meals will probably include smoke trout, baked pollock, a fish 
chowder, a number of venison recipes, some pheasant parmigiana and a 
baked pheasant in a cream sauce.  
   We still are looking for donations of meat, fish, fowl, or donations of a 
cooked dish. Please join in the fun, cook something and 
WOW your fellow members.  
   If you have any questions, please call chairman Bob Bready or let him 
know of your secret recipe that you will bring. It takes active members 
like you to make this a great day. Reach out and let me know your 
thoughts. 
 
Thanks, Stay Healthy and Warm and see you all soon 
 
Bob 
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Thank you Joseph Valastro  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Miscellaneous January Photos 
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Ice Fishing Contest February 12, 2022 
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Good 

Times 
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Bethlehem Rod and Gun Club, Inc. 

372 New Unionville Rd 

Plattekill, NY 12568 

  

 

 

 

            


